
 

Cemetery Trustees 

Town of Dublin 

Meeting Minutes 

November 6, 2023 

In attendance were Loring Catlin, Brian Barden, Hank Campbell and Kiki Sangermano. 

Discussions regarding removing the trees we have quotes on.  There is possibly a 5th tree near 
the pine tree with the woodpecker holes that may need to come down. It also should be noted 
that the quotes were made in the summer and fall of 2023 but trees won’t come down until 2024 
so the prices may be higher. The quotes are $9,000, $5,500 and $4,900. 

Loring moved that we request $10,000 in the warrant article to allow for the 5th tree, any 
increase in quotes that were guaranteed for 30 days, and any winter tree damage. Brian 
seconded. Vote was unanimous. 

Hank sent us all copies of a quote from Kaufhold to repair a marble monument ($150) and put a 
new footing and reset an obelisk ($1725) for a total of $1875. These repairs should be made 
before winter because the obelisk is massive, multi-pieced, in a location where it easily can 
attract the attention of passers-by. It is leaning far away from plumb, likely presents a safety 
hazard.   

Brian Magoon, our plumber, gave us a quote for a new water tank and to extend our pipe further 
into the lake to get it away from debris.  The material is $943 and labor is $420. 

Kiki will talk to Kate about getting Kaufhold repairs and purchase for plumbing materials done 
before the end of the year so it will be covered by 2023 budget. 

 

Respectfully submitted 

 

Kiki Sangermano 

 


